Kennebec Broadcasting Company

RADIO STATION WTVL
WATERVILLE, MAINE

June 6, 1947

Mr.S.R. Morss R.R. No. 3 Bradford, Mass.

Dear Sir:

In checking through my files today I came upon your miss-placed reception report for March 5, 1947. I wish to

apologize for the delay.

Checking your report with our log it seem as if your reception of WTVL was remarkable. Both WMTW & WHOB are much closer to you then WTVL. It is quite apprent that WTVL must have been putting out a nice sky-wave at this time.

Thanking you for the report and wishing you the best

of reception and DX.

Very truly yours, Lonald H. Sutherland Donald H. Sutherland Chief ENG.